
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear parents, 

for the 9th time the city of Ulm, together with the IHK Ulm, will be organizing the education 

fair for schools, apprenticeship, studies and further training at the Ulm exhibition grounds.  

It is a key offer for all young people who need support in their choice of occupation. 

The education fair provides the opportunity  

 to gather information about over 1000 educational offers among 280 exhibitors and to es-

tablish new contacts. 

 to learn more about specific apprenticeships and study programs in over 195 short 

presentations.  

 to receive answers to questions concerning the choice of career in numerous presenta-

tions. 

 to review your application documents for free and to seek advice individually. 

 to get to know the profile of different universities at the university platform. 

 

Your child will probably visit the education fair within school lessons. We do, however, want 

to invite you also as the most important companions in your child’s search for a suitable ca-

reer and working life. Visit the fair together with your child. In order that the visit to the fair will 

be successful a good preparation is very important. Support your child in doing so! 

In the programme brochure which your child receives at school, on our homepage 

www.bildungsmesse-ulm.de as well as on facebook, you will find all information you need in 

order to prepare for the education fair. 

On the parent’s page of our homepage you will find this letter in different languages ready to 

download. There is also further information specifically for parents. We are looking forward to 

your visit. 

Your team of the education fair 

 

http://www.bildungsmesse-ulm.de/

